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Absolutely not. How can Oregon even be considering such a ludicrous measure? 

This services neither those in need of housing nor those who own or rent property. 

Direct more resources towards those experiencing homelessness rather than 

encouraging continued living on the streets!! Our infrastructure is more than capable 

of handling our population, homeless or otherwise, and it is time that we begin 

helping those without housing FIND HOUSING. Put these resources towards job 

skills training, rehab programs, safe shelters, or anything that helps get people off the 

streets. Stop encouraging this dangerous and unsustainable lifestyle!! 


